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21st April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/carers 

We are delighted to welcome you into school on Friday 5th May to celebrate King Charles III 
coronation. We will be hosting an afternoon tea and lawn games picnic on the school field from 
2pm – 3:05pm. 

If you are able to attend, we invite you to bring snacks and nibbles for afternoon tea for you and 
your children. The PTFA have kindly offered to run a tea, coffee and cake stand also. If you are 
unable to attend, we ask that pupils bring in an extra selection of snacks for themselves to enjoy on 
the field at this time. Please can we remind you that nuts and products containing nuts must not be 
brought onto the site due to allergies. 

At 2pm pupils will parade out to the field in their handmade crowns (these will be made in school) 
before coming to sit with family and friends. We will be running a cricket, parachute games, 
colouring and lawn games area which adults and children are welcome to get involved with. Pupils 
are also excited to complete some Art work in the run up to this event which will be on display at 
the Community Centre over the Bank holiday weekend. 

Please note that at 3:05pm pupils will enter school and be released from classrooms. Owl and Swan 
parents are welcome to take pupils at 3:15pm on this day if convenient. 

We do hope you will be able to join us on this exciting occasion If you have any questions, please 
get in touch with the school office, class teachers or myself directly, 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mr Varela 

Head of School 

                                                                                                                   


